Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 8-12-23
Meeting Minutes

President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were Wes
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 24.

Randy gave a safety presentation on the different kinds of batteries. He also showed an
FAA training video on “thermal runaway.”

Carl thanked Regina for providing lunch. Mark Hardy brought watermelon. Wes
volunteered to provide lunch next month.

Guests included David Barone’s wife, Nicole, and David’s father-in-law; Wyatt Hardy, a
friend of Bill Lehr, Madelyn Hardy, and Mark Hardy, guest of Tony White; Terry Dearman
who is interested in paragliders; and former member, Randall Armstrong.

Bill moved that the July minutes be accepted, Les seconded it, and they were approved.
David Barone received his Sport Pilot certificate.

Cheri mentioned the CAF Hangar Hangover September 22-23.

Boyd reported that the grass is not growing very fast. Central Electric Power Company will
be here soon to hook up power to everyone.

The windsock got moved to a great location.

Carl appointed Wes to chair a camping discovery committee with James and David
Barone, who offered the use of his land.

There was a discussion of catfish vs. chicken at the next fly-in.
Boyd and Jim gave the audit committee report. All is great!
Bill gave the financial report. We have 38 paid members out of a possible 57.

Jim Richarson moved that we adjourn at 12:25.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



